

## Innovating Dermatology Since 1984

Mary P. Lupo, M.D. Kate Z. Holcomb, M.D.

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

May 5, 2016

## COSMETIC BOOTCAMP ASPEN APPROACHING CAPACITY

The Cosmetic Bootcamp LLC announced today that its signature meeting in Aspen, to be held this July, is near capacity for attendees and sponsors. According to Dr. Kenneth Beer, "the meeting continues to grow and the directors have made a decision to limit the size of the audience to preserve the educational integrity of the meeting."

"New faculty and several new innovative sessions in body contouring, threads, novel filler applications and new cosmeceuticals have been added this year," adds Dr. Vic Narurkar, "to foster the dynamic exchange of ideas between core aesthetic physicians."

As in previous years, there will be an anatomy course under the direction of Dr. Rod Rohrich. This course will serve to correlate the anatomy with the techniques used by the physicians. Following this, lectures and demonstrations of various products and techniques will be performed.

Dr. Mary Lupo, director of The Cosmetic Bootcamp, says that this year's program "will be stellar on a variety of fronts" and notes that the faculty for the meeting has been working on the content for about a year.

For more information, contact Karen Dennis at 781-793-0088 or visit www.cosmeticbootcamp.com